
Town Manager’s Update 
February 24, 2022

 
 
Announcements 
 

• Due to the impending storm, the Town Hall offices will be closed tomorrow, Friday, 
February 25th.  
 

• The Merrimack Public Library scheduled a NH Humanities presentation of “Covered Bridges 
of New Hampshire” with local historian Glenn Knoblock on Wednesday, April 13, 2022 at 
6:30 pm over Zoom. The event will be posted on the library’s event calendar soon and you 
are welcome to register on our website once it’s live. 

 
• The Parks & Recreation Department invites you to join them this Saturday, February 26th; 

for the 30th Annual Winter Carnival at Wasserman Park from 12 - 3 pm. We currently have 
more than 20 different business & community groups providing free games, crafts and other 
activities. As part of this event, we will also be hosting a State of NH COVID Vaccination 
Clinic during the event in the Function Hall. They will have Moderna, Janssen (J&J), Pfizer 
Vaccines for Adults, Young Adults 12-18 years old) and young children (5-11 years old). No 
appointment is necessary. For questions, please contact the Parks & Recreation Department at 
603-882-1046.  

 
 
 
Town Manager’s Report 

 

https://www.nhhumanities.org/programs/teacher/43/glenn-knoblock

